
Yorke Peninsula’s Saltwater Classic 2020 
Impact of Coronavirus Issues 

 
The organising committee of Yorke Peninsula’s Saltwater Classic met on 
Tuesday 17 March to consider the impact of the global coronavirus 
emergency on planning for the next event scheduled for 2 and 3 May 
2020. The committee resolved the following: 
 
It has been decided to defer the 2020 event indefinitely until coronavirus 
health issues are resolved. A new date for Yorke Peninsula’s Saltwater 
Classic will be determined at an appropriate time to ensure the event is 
presented in a safe and welcoming environment. 
 
This decision is to ensure that Yorke Peninsula’s Saltwater Classic is 
compliant with current Federal and State Government public health directives 
relating to coronavirus issues. 
 
Entrants who have paid an entry fee, along with exhibitors and sponsors, will 
be notified of the extraordinary circumstances that have driven this decision. 
 
Refunds on entry fees will be paid if requested or held by agreement for entry 
for the next event when a new date is determined. 
 
For updates, refer to the website www.ypsaltwaterclassic.org.au 


